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May 17, 2023

(sent via e-mail)

Town of Montville

Planning and Zoning Commission

Attention: Ms. Elizabeth Burdick, Director of Planning
310 Norwich-New London Turnpike

Uncasville, CT 06382

RE: Hassan/Hussain LLC
Site Plan Approval — 2040 Norwich-New London Turnpike, Montville

Dear Liz:

Request is hereby that the Town of Montville Planning and Zoning Commission table the
above referenced application for site plan approval currently pending before it at its regular
meeting of May 23, 2023. This request is made in order to allow sufficient time for the project
development team to address review comments received on May 10, 2023.

We will be in a position to submit revised plans to the Planning and Zoning Commission
prior to the regularly scheduled meeting of June 27, 2023.

Should you have any questions or need anything further, please feel free to call me.
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Cc:  Mr. Gregg Fedus
Hassan/Hussain LLC
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